WILLIAM L. NEICHTER
ATTORNEY AT LAW
1313 LYNDON LANE
SUITE 115
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222
(502) 429-0266

May 12, 1993

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Harold:

Thank you for your recent letter, and thanks to you both for
your ‘recent and generous hospitality. I am glad that you and
Everett received the Derby glasses. I am curious to know if
they all arrived unbroken. This was an experiment of mine in
shipping using the US Mail service.

I enjoyed reading your letter reminiscing about the good old
days, and bock beer. The 1930s, 40s and 50s have always held

a certain fascination for me. If time machines were feasible

it would be an interesting era to revisit. When I sent the
glasses I had wondered if you would notice the bock beer package.
Seemed like a good way to ship glass.

If the convention in Connecticut names the shooters, be sure
to let me know! I would love to interview them for my article
about you! I can not imagine how any serious researcher could
believe you are a disinformation agent. Absolutely everything
you have written is substantiated. '

I have enclosed an article by Carl Oglesby that he wrote for
"Playboy™" last year. Playboy ran several articles about the .
assassination around the time the movie JFK was released. Oglesby s
odd in that his opinion is all over the place. Like a car driving
on and off the roadway. I have also enclosed a copy of the picture
of the mock-up of Dealey Plaza. You will notice that the

building in the background has no fire escape! So much for
accuracy. And, finally, I have enclosed a copy of the UK Student

Newspaper which published the donation of your books to their
library. :

Under separate cover I will send a copy of Ruby's psychiatric report.
-Tell Lillian I will be cleaning up the 8-track player and sending
it to her shortly. We've been busy. Hope you are both doing well.
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